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MICHAEL L. DONOVAN
Attorney and Counselor at Law
72 North Main Street Tel. (603) 224-4230
P0 Box 2169 Fax (603) 228-6163
Concord, NH 03302-2169 mdonovanlaw@aol.com

DELIVERED AND SENT BY E-MAIL

July 26, 2013

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: In Re: EastmanSewer Company, Inc.
NH PUC Docket No. DW13-171

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the PUC on behalf of the Eastman Sewer Users Coalition are
originals and eight (8) copies each of:

1. Eastman Sewer Users Coalition’s Petition to Intervene.
2. Pre-Filed Testimony of Phillip C. Schaefer

Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Michael L. Donovan, Esq.

Enclosures: As noted
cc: By Regular Mail
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Bernard Waugh, Esq.
Albert Cirone, Esq.
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